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engineer Gustav de Laval
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directing straight-line jets
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reasonable eﬃciency, so
it's an example of an
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reader will ﬁnd here
enough material
concerning the basic
concepts of gas dynamics
as applied to steam
turbines as well as design
and construction of steam
turbines and their details
with regard to mechanical
strength.
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equal to the entropy of
the steam leaving the
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is truly isentropic,
however, with typical
isentropic eﬃciencies
ranging from 20 to 90%
based on the application
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Charles Parsons in the
year 1884.The design has
been changed in many
times. The capacity of the
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0.75 KW to 1000 MW. It is
a wide range of uses such
as pumps, compressor
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is also used as a prime
mover in a big thermal
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